Overeaters Anonymous Unity Day 2023
“Unity in Diversity”

Hosted by Trusted Servants from the St. Louis Bi-State Intergroup
Sunday, February 26, 2023 — 2-3:30 p.m Central Time
Z.oom Meeting #: 814 3323 2892 | Passcode: 482966 | LINK

One OA perspective: “No matter how separate I feel, no matter that I think no one will
really understand my special circumstances. I'm too young, too old, too straight,
complicated, smart, shy, foreign, or just a guy... It's this very variety of our membership
which enriches us all. Just as it is weakness, not strength, which binds us together, so it is
diversity, not uniformity, which expands our understanding and compassion for everyone
in the rooms of OA. I thank my Higher Power that this is so, or I might not find the courage
to share and to reach out to newcomers. Listening is a skill I have not perfected, and so the
opportunity to listen across a wide range of perspectives offers just the practice I might
need.” (From an anonymous OA member)

Suggested Donation: $6, but no one should stay away for financial reasons. All are welcome. To
donate online, go to https://stlouisoa.org/?product=7th-tradition/. Or mail checks to: St. Louis Bi-
State Intergroup, P.O. Box 28882, St. Louis, MO 63123-0082. For more information, contact Debbie
K at 636-634-6201. (Unity Day is officially at 11:30 a.m. local time on the last Sunday of February in
odd numbered years. Please pause at 11:30 to feel your connection to the worldwide fellowship.)




